
Taupō DLC 20/ON/0072/2021 

 

IN THE MATTER of the Sale and Supply of Alcohol Act 2012 (the 

Act) 

 

  AND 

 

IN THE MATTER of an application by Yum Food Company Limited 

for the renewal and variation of an ON licence pursuant to Section 

127 of the Sale and Supply of Alcohol Act 2012 in respect of the 

premises situated at 45 Rifle Range Road, Taupo and known as 

“The Brantry Restaurant” 

 

 

BEFORE THE TAUPO DISTRICT LICENSING COMMITTEE: 

Commissioner:  Murray Clearwater 

 

The Application: 

This is an application by Yum Food Company Limited for the renewal and variation of an On Licence in respect 

of the licensed premises known as The Brantry Restaurant, situated at 45 Rifle Range Road, Taupo. It was 

formally received by the Taupō District Licensing Committee on 10th November 2021. 

 

The applicant is the holder of a On Licence [Licence Number 20/ON/0072/2021] which was last renewed by the 

Taupō District Licensing Committee on 21st January 2019. 

 

The application was publicly notified in the “Taupo Times” newspaper on 19 November 2021 and on 26 

November 2021. There was also a notice placed on the exterior of the premises during this time. The application 

did not attract any objections from the public.  

 

The Inspector has provided a comprehensive report that outlines the safe and responsible operation of this 

licence for many years. 

 

The Reasons for the Decision: 

The applicant is a proven operator and has not come to notice in an adverse manner for any of the reporting 

agencies. The hours are reasonable, and the host responsibility practices appear sound. 

 

We approve the variation of the licensed area as displayed on the plan dated 9 November 2021 

 

The Decision: 

We are satisfied as to the matters to which we must have regard as set out in the Act and approve the renewal 

of the licence for three years on amended conditions.  

 

 

Dated at Taupo this 21st day of December 2021 

 

 

 

Murray Clearwater 

Commissioner 

Taupō District Licensing Committee 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Taupō District Licensing Committee 
 

Notice of Renewal and Variation of On Licence 
 

Section 135, Sale and Supply of Alcohol Act 2012 
 

 

To: Yum Food Company Limited 
 

 

Licence 20/ON/0072/2021 replacing licence 20/ON/0072/2018 

 

The On Licence in respect of the premises situated at 45 Rifle Range Road, Taupo known as “The Brantry 

Restaurant” is renewed. 

 

 

The amended conditions of the licence now apply. 

 

 

Subject to the requirements of the Act relating to the payment of fees, and to the provisions of the Act relating 

to the suspension and cancellation of licenses, the licence continues in force 

 until the close of the period for which it is renewed; or 

 if an application for the renewal of the licence is duly made before it would otherwise expire, until the close 

of the period of 3 years after the period for which it is renewed. 
 
 

The licence is renewed for three years and expires on 12 December 2024. 

 
 
Dated at Taupō this 21st day of December 2021 
 
 
 
 

 
Murray Clearwater 
Commissioner 
Taupō District Licensing Committee 


